
 
 

Warren County 2040 
Public Advisory Group Meeting Summary  
Project Number: 2231014   
 

Location: Warrensburg Fire House and Virtual 
 

  

Date: September 10, 2024   
Time: 3:30PM   

 

 Name Organization/Role 
Attendees: Ethan Gaddy Warren County Planning 
 Sarah Brugger Warren County Planning 
 Sara Frankenfeld Warren County Planning 
 David Nelson  Warren County Planning 
 Patrick Dowd City of Glens Falls Community 

Development Director 
 Nathan Etu Town of Queensbury County Supervisor 

At-Large 
 Paul Cummings Town of Queensbury resident 
 Scott Sopczyk Glens Falls Transit Transportation Director 
 Norabelle Greenberger LaBella Associates 
 Devin Bulger LaBella Associates 

 

One member of the public was also in attendance. 

Meeting Summary: 

1. Meeting Review 
• Norabelle opened the meeting with a review of the previous meeting, discuss goals of the 

current meeting and next steps to be covered through the planning process. The meeting 
was focused on the Priority Actions, as Goals and Objectives were addressed in PAG 
meeting #7.   

• PAG meeting #8 was a hybrid meeting. In person, the Goals and Actions were presented on 
boards. Remote PAG members were presented the same boards via Zoom screen share 
and were able to participate via an external speaker and microphone in the room. A 
recording of the meeting was made (note: the recording was not started until the group 
reached Goal 4.). 

2. PAG Feedback on Revised Priority Actions 
• PAG feedback received through the Survey 1,2,3 version of the Goals, Objectives, and 

Priority Actions, in addition to Warren County Planning feedback, was incorporated 
into the version presented at the meeting. Norabelle led the in-person and virtual 
attendees through a discussion of the actions. As clarification, additions, etc. were 
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noted, those were marked up on the boards. The marked-up boards from the 
meeting are attached to this meeting summary. Notable new edits included a focus 
on youth engagement across several goal areas, continued emphasis on other 
economic sectors, especially the recreational economy, along with tourism, and an 
additional action item addressing continued efforts to reduce the use of road salt.  

3. Next Steps 
• Norabelle reviewed the general approach on next steps. LaBella will complete a 

draft version of the full plan by late October. County Planning will review and 
comment. Comments will be incorporated, and the draft plan will be shared with the 
PAG members before the next public workshop.  

• Various approaches for the public workshop and engagement were discussed to 
maximize public awareness of, and feedback on, the plan. The Working Group will 
develop a proposed approach based on this feedback and share with the PAG.  

4. Public comments 
• No public comments were made.  

 
The preceding minutes represent the author’s understanding of the matters discussed and 
decisions reached.  If there are any corrections, clarifications, or additions to be made to these 
minutes, please contact the sender at dbulger@labellapc.com within five business days of 
issuance.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
LABELLA ASSOCIATES, D.P.C. 

Devin Bulger 

Cc: All Attendees 

mailto:dbulger@labellapc.com















